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	PRESS RELEASE


No worries about using a taxi in Brno 

(Brno, September 1, 2015) An extraordinary inspection action was focused on compliance with the Act on Consumer Protection within provision of taxi services in Brno. The inspection was carried in cooperation with the Police of the Czech Republic and Spanish and English speakers in Brno in evening hours.
4 taxis were used within the inspection action. No violation of legal regulations supervised by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority was detected. 
In one case, the Police of the Czech Republic discovered violation when a taxi driver had no certification concerning taxi number which was however resolved by oral warning on the spot. In another case a driver forgot to switch on the taximeter and didn’t issue any bill from the printer of the taximeter based on consumer’s request pursuant to section 21d par. 4 letter c) of the 
 on On Road Transport as amended. However the price was billed correctly. 
Despite the marvellous result which makes all visitors of Brno satisfied, inspections focused on provision of taxi services will continue. 
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